
From: davidp [mailto:cec@dls.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2006 8:12 PM 

To: AB93Comments; mcmanus@patntit.com 

Subject: DON'T LIMIT MY IMPROVEMENTS!


The proposed change in PTO rules to limit an inventor to only ONE continuation or request for 
continuing examination/and CIP can only serve to limit my inventiveness!  I am only human and 
cannot think of all the ways an invention can be used, or all its permutations at one sitting! 
PLEASE DO NOT DUMP THIS RULE UPON THE ALREADY BELEAGURED SMALL 
INVENTOR!!! 
david r. pacholok 
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